
 

      October 25, 2007 

 

 

 

Ald. Ronald D. Hart 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Alderman Hart: 

 

 The Commissioner of Public Works, on Thursday, October 25, 2007, 2:00 p.m. (local time), 

received bids for Contract 50-07 (K7-058), City Hall Annex - Photovoltaic Generation System, 

and submits same for your approval. The following bids were received: 

 

  Contractor      Total   

 

 Magaw Electric Construction , Inc    $341,934.00 

 Pieper Electric, Inc.      $370,316.00 

 Town & Country Electric     $558,259.00 

       

 This public works project was estimated at $300,000.00 and funds are available in the 

following accounts: 

 

  $111,542.28 - Account 987.200.5020, Annex Solar Electric Generating System 

  $  23,488.04 - Account 986.200.5010, City Hall Annex Parking Lot 

  $  71,928.68 - Account 986.100.5010, City Hall Facility Plan 

  $  99,975.00 - WE Energy Grant 

  $  35,000.00 - Wisconsin Energy Conservation Corporation Grant 

  $341.934.00 - Total 

 

  Sincerely yours,  

  Richard M. Jones 

  Commissioner of Public Works 

 

RMJ:das 

      

cc: Mayor Gary Becker 

 Benjamin Hughes 

 Tom Eeg 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


